
 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 7 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Super Structures 
This week we will be: 

English This final week, we will ask the children to show their favourite 

memories of the year in the form of a poster and verbal 

presentation! 

Mathematics In maths we will solve a mystery by following various clues. We 

will also play some maths games. 

Topic The wind turbines will be finished on Monday and we will be 

testing them to see if they work!   

 

We can’t believe that we are writing our final week Parent Planner!  It doesn’t feel long 

since we wrote the first one.  We are hoping this week will be lots of fun for 

everyone, especially the children!  We will also be saying a fond farewell to Rishona 

and her family.  You will be greatly missed however we wish you every success on 

your new adventure to the Netherlands.  Please make sure that you stay in touch! 

There are a couple of reminders for this week.  Firstly, the children will be attending a 

cricket tournament at the University of Reading on Wednesday.  They will need to come 

into school in their PE kits and trainers, with a hat, lightweight coat, water bottle 

and packed lunch.  Please also make sure they have suncream applied. 

Thursday is water day!  Please make sure your children have their PE kit and a towel 

as they will be getting wet!  The PTFA will be selling ice creams after school to help 

replenish energy!  Also, we hope to play lots of board games on Thursday morning 

so please try and remember to bring one in! 

Finally, we are having an end of year assembly on Friday morning at 9.30am and 

school finishes at 1.30pm. 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all parents for making our first year at the 

Heights so enjoyable.  We have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know and teaching all 

of your children and we wish you all a super, fun filled holiday! 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


